
Please make check payable to TGRS and send to:
  Margaret Torres Nelson, Treasurer
  454 E Cedarvale Rd
  Tucson, AZ  85704
or send dues from your bank via Zelle to 317-903-9115

IT'S TIME TO RENEW YOUR TGRS MEMBERSHIP -
$30/HOUSEHOLD DUE JULY 1ST (FOR 2022-2023)

New members since last newsletter
Doris & Nathayn Brown
Sally Carpenter
Thomas Preisner
Ann & Bob Winter

Fred Black, a long time member,
passed away last month.

JULY 2022



TBG Layout

Removing our layout at the gardens took
less time than expected.  Thanks to
everyone who came out to help!

Proposed site of our new layout at the
gardens.



Photos from the Colorado Train Museum
(2022 NGRC)



Outdoors at the Museum



More Outdoor at the Museum



Indoor Layout at the Museum



Are you looking for a G-scale
part, building, rolling stock, etc.?
Do you have something to sell
or trade?
Do you need help or advice? 
 Or maybe just a mentor to
discuss ideas?
Send me the information and I'll
post it under the "classifieds"
column.

OFFICERS
President: Dennis  Mahar
           president@tucsongrs.org
Vice-President: John Fennema 
           vicepresident@tucsongrs.org
Secretary:  Sue Averill / Peggy Martin
            seceretary@tucsongrs.org
Treasurer: Margaret Torres Nelson
            treasurer@tucsongrs.org
Editor: Claudia Nelson
             editor@tucsongrs.org
Webmaster: Jerry Tulino
              webmaster@tucsongrs.org
At Large: 
  Bob Averill
             memberatlarge1@tucsongrs.org
  Gary Martin
             memberatlarge2@tucsongrs.org
  Jim Miller
             memberatlarge3@tucsongrs.org
  Charlie Weesner
             memberatlarge4@tucsongrs.org

The July social luncheon will
be next Wednesday (July 27th)
at 11:15 am at the Red Garter
Bar & Grill. Let Chuck 
 chuckcooktucson@gmail.com
know if you plan to attend. 

The latest (May/June)
GARDEN RAILROADING

NEWS is available at
(grnews.org)

Links of
Interest

http://shawmutcarshops.com/

Here is a recommendation by Thomas
Preisner (a new member).  His friend,

Jeff Damerst builds, paints and decals g-
scale locomotives and cars: 

Here's another link from Thomas and Jeff
from someone in Idaho and the steps in

building his garden railroad: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=ptDue5eqm4c&authuser=0
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 TGRS Membership Application

The Tucson Garden Railway Society is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit
corporation incorporated in Pima County, Arizona. Society
members are interested in all areas of garden and modular large
scale railroading. We welcome new members and hope you will
consider joining. Members help each other build layouts and learn
about railroading and modeling. The TGRS dues are $30.00 per
year per household and are due on June 30th of each year. For
new members, dues are pro-rated at $2.50 per month remaining
in the year until June 30th, the first year. Additional name badges
cost $1.00 per badge. If you are interested in TGRS please contact
one of the officers at the e-mails listed above. If you wish to join
immediately, send a check and your name, address and telephone
number and the names for any additional badges to:  Jerry Tulino,
6911 E. Baker, Tucson, AZ 85710 

The Timetable is published monthly by the Tucson Garden
Railway Society and features news, photos, and articles 

from club members in Southern Arizona. 
 

Editor: Claudia Nelson, Email: editor@tucsongrs.org

Convention and botanical gardens
photos courtesy of John Fennema. 

 Train sites and newsletter
suggestions courtesy of Thomas

Preisner.
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